
                                                                                                                                                   

 
 

 
 
 

21 October 2022 
 
Dear all,   

Term 1 is in the bag and unbelievably, our new ‘Foundationers’ have already completed 1/6 
of their first year at school - yes, mams and dads, time travels like lightening at The Grange! 
Well done Foundation Stage, gosh you have grown and flourished over the past 6 weeks.  

Thank you for you pumpkin carving entries this week – you’re a creative bunch. We had eight 
winners:  

Samuel, Preston, Zachary, Alexis, Jess, Angel, Ethan and Patryck  
  

Congratulations to:   

10 CBGs: Harrison TS, Jessica H, Oliver H, Otis W, Perrie T, Tillie W  
50 CBGs: AJ M  
Silver Badge: Mia Ta  
70 CBGs: Samuel B, Gabriel S  
100 CBGs: Emily R, Ted G  
110 CBGs: Oliver W, Victoria DC, Edie L, Amelia H  
Platinum Badge: Dylan R  
130 CBGs: Danila S  
160 CBGs: Charlie Gr, Annie B  
Amethyst Badge: Charlie H  
190 CBGs: Lucy W  
Ruby Badge: Nicholas E  
250 CBGs: Jess S  
  
From two weeks ago:  
150 CBGs (Book): Isla T  
110 CBGs: Olive C  
  
Showing the Grange Way outside school  
Well done to:  
Perry S has received his Stage 1 swimming certificate.  
Aisha H has received her Stage 2 swimming certificate.  
Yousef H has received his Stage 2 swimming certificate.  
Josephine F has achieved her silver award from Wade Gymnastics Club.  
   
As you know from last week’s letter to parents, sadly, Mrs G is undergoing surgery and will not 
be in school next term. Lovely Miss Mawby appeared like an oasis in a desert in our search for 
a replacement. Welcome Ms Mawby.  

‘Goodbye’ to Mrs Beer again – thank you for holding the fort, Soph; you’ve been incredible. 
Enjoy your new direction.  

That’s it for now. Have a fantastic Autumn break everyone; we’ll see you 31 October.  
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